
Blood Donation Drive organised at Aggarwal College Ballabgarh 

A Major Blood Donation Drive was organised in memory of late 

Lala Ratan Singh Gupta,Former Chairman of Aggarwal Vidya 

Pracharni Sabha- on his death anniversary in the premises of 

Aggarwal College Ballabgarh in collaboration with Rotary Club of 

Faridabad Excellence on 1st October,2024 . It was a successful 

drive as 242 units were collected. The Chief Guest of the event was 

Sh.Devender Kumar Gupta, President, Governing Body.He spoke 

about the need of more such initiatives for the benefit of society.He 

stated that blood donation is the best way one can contribute to the 

society.The event was also graced by Special Guest of Honor was 

Rtn. H.L.Bhutani,Guest of Honor,Director, District Blood Donation, 

Rtn.Naveen Pasricha, Assistant Governor, President Rtn.Vikas 

Garodia, Secretary Rtn. Sharat Chandra, Treasurer Rtn.Prashant 

Gupta and blood donation director Rtn.Deepak Prashad. They 

described blood donation as a great donation and urged the students 

to donate blood in large number. They also motivated all the 

students and stated that any good work starts from one’s home. 

Dr.Sanjeev Kumar Gupta,Acting Principal highlighted that 

Aggarwal College Ballabgarh has always played a leading role in 

doing philanthropy. The convenor of the event was Dr.Jaipal Singh. 

To make the program a success, students, faculty and all other 

stakeholders played a leading role in contributing blood. Aggarwal 

College Ballabgarh, a leading institution in Haryana, plays a 

significant role through holistic development of students by 

organizing such mass drives. Initiatives like these inculcate within 

students to become devoted,sincere and responsible citizens towards 

their nation. 


